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                  General Order # 1,050                        January, 2020
                           DATE:     Friday January 17th, 2020
                   LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Building
                                           1 Union Street Wakefield

                    TIME:             2000 Hours
                    PROGRAM:    Mr. John Fox, former Somerville Fire Mechanic will present
                                           a program on the Evolution of Fire Apparatus

Guest Speaker

Our guest speaker will by former Somerville Fire M1, Mr. John Fox. He will present a program on the evolution of fire apparatus. This should be a very interesting program, especially for all our apparatus and Somerville Buffs!. Plan to make every effort to attend this meeting

December Meeting
The annual Holiday meeting was held at Wayne Alarm, with an Italian Buffet provided by our hosts Ralph Sevinor and Paul Jones. Gift bags were presented to all present by Stacey Sevinor. 42 members and applicants attend the meeting. Raffle winner of the modified 2019 Hallmark Ornament to represent Massachusetts DCR by member Charles Tentas was member Keith Flaherty. Vice President Richard Conway presented another great Lynn history program which was greatly enjoyed by those present.

Good & Welfare

Congratulations to Editor Frank San Severino on his promotion from Instructor to Ensign with the United States Naval Sea Cadets Corps. He serves as Operations Officer for Squadron 7-Zulu out of Quincy.

Membership

The following three applicants were voted into membership at the December meeting:

1.) Thomas Martunik

2.) Neil Thema

3.) Rock Dower

Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Line Box

The Line Box staff wishes to thank the members and our subscribers who took the time to send well done messages and state how much they enjoyed the issue.

Reminder

Friday January 17th 2020 Wakefield Public Safety Building at 2000 hours.
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                  Frank San Severino
